TEL. No. 162 ST JOHN'S COLLEGE,
CAMBRIDGE.

18 October 1969

Dear Mr Keightley,

I'm sorry, but I must decline
your invitation to read a paper to the Anglo-
Catalan Society. I am very heavily committed this
Term, and in particular during that weekend.

I have already turned down invitations to read
papers in Cambridge, for the same reason. I hope
the meeting goes well: I should have liked to have

heard Alan Forey.

Yours sincerely
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